Zeeland Public Schools
Non-Consent Form 2024-2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

At Zeeland Public Schools, we love to tell our story. This includes promoting the
accomplishments and experiences of our students and staff. This may include but is
not limited to class projects, artwork, athletic activities, honor roll, specialized awards,
and school events.

ZPS utilizes a variety of methods to share this important story of student growth and
success, including newsletters, media outlets, and social media sites like Facebook

and Twitter, etc.

Your authority to withhold your child’s name, photograph, or work published in print
or electronically is important to us and is your right. Under the Family Educational

Rights and Privacy Act, the request must be made in writing.

Below is a form providing you with the opportunity to withhold your child’s
information. Please return this form to your child’'s school office as soon as possible.
This form is only required if you wish to have your child’s information withheld. By not
submitting this form, you agree to the district’s responsible use of names, photos,
and works.

This request is only applicable to the 24-25 academic year. Requests must be made

each year to ensure complete accuracy.
As a parent or guardian of a child at Zeeland Public Schools:

| do not consent to the use of my child’s name or photo in any
print or electronic form by Zeeland Public Schools for the
2024-25 academic year. This includes but is not limited to class

pictures, the yearbook, etc.

Student Name: Grade (2024-25)

Parent/Guardian Signature: Date



